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BACKGROUND

The Queensland Consumers’ Association (the Assonjats a non-profit organisation which
exists to advance the interests of Queensland omersu The Association’s members work in a
voluntary capacity and specialise in particulaiqgyhreas, including energy.

The Association is a member of the Consumers’ Fider of Australia, the peak body for
Australian consumer groups, and is representedhenQueensland Competition Authority’s
Consumer Consultative Committee, the Energy ande¥Mambudsman Queensland’s Advisory
Council, Origin Energy’'s National Customer Constiv& Council, and the Queensland Minister
for Energy and Water's Consumer and Industry Ref@eGroup on energy issues. The
Association is also a member of the Queensland €lloahSocial Service's Energy Reference
Group.

The Association welcomes the release of the dradtedines.

The contact person for this submission is: Jlan Jarratt, email
ifarratt@australiamail.com

COMMENTS

The Association participated in a welcome and imfative face to face meeting on the draft
guidelines arranged by the AER with several Quesmkiconsumer groups in Brisbane on 5
August 2013.

At that meeting, the Association indicated verb@Byiews on the draft and its experiences with
consultations/engagement undertaken by a varietgrgdnisations, including network service
providers.

The Association endorses QCOSS's written submissiotne draft guidelines.




